
 
 

NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing of the Northwest Bergen County Utilities Authority 
is to be held on Tuesday January 14, 2025 at 3:00 pm in the offices of the Authority located at 30 
Wyckoff Avenue, Waldwick, New Jersey for the purpose of: 
 

1. To conduct a public hearing on the adoption of the Northwest Bergen County Utilities 
Authority’s 2025 Service Charges.  During the public hearing, members of the public may 
provide comments to the Authority and ask questions regarding the 2025 service charges 
 

 
 
NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY  
UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 
John Danubio 
Assistant Executive Director 
 
December 30, 2024 
 
 


